IDAHO STATE UNIVERSITY

OFFICE OF THE PRESIDENT
POCATELLO, IDAHO
83209

June 16, 1975

Mr. and Mrs. Don E. Crabtree Route 1, Box 210 Kimberly, Idaho 83341

Dear Mr. and Mrs. Crabtree:

The State Board of Education, at its meeting in Coeur d'Alene on June 13, 1975, accepted with appreciation your contribution in the amount of \$50 which represents scholarship funds in memory or Dr. Earl Swanson.

I wish to add my thanks to the appreciation expressed by our governing board, and earlier by Dean Jay G. Jensen, for this fund which will further the education of students at Idaho State University.

Sincerely,

William E. Davis

William F. Darb

President

mb

cc: Mr. W. J. Bartz